
ASHEN PARISH COUNCIL 

CO-OPTION OF NEW COUNCILLORS 

THE CANDIDATES FOR THE ELECTION ON 2ND MAY WERE ONLY 

THREE AND THE NEW COUNCIL WILL NOW NEED TO CO-OPT TWO 

ADDITIONAL COUNCILLORS.  THE COUNCIL WOULD THEREFORE 

INVITE ANYONE WHO IS INTERESTED IN BEING CO-OPTED TO SEND 

A LETTER OR EMAIL TO THE CLERK, KAREN MELVILLE-ROSS, AT 

ROOKERY HOUSE, COCKFIELD ROAD, FELSHAM, BURY-ST-

EDMUNDS IP30 0QP (karenm_r@hotmail.com).  IT WOULD BE HELPFUL 

IF THE APPLICATION FOR CO-OPTION INCLUDED ANY POINTS 

WHICH THE APPLICANT WISHED TO BE TAKEN INTO 

CONSIDERATION.  ALL APPLICATIONS SHOULD BE MADE AS SOON 

AS POSSIBLE AND IN ANY EVENT BY 10TH MAY 2019. THE NEW 

COUNCIL PROPOSES TO MAKE A DECISION ON THE QUESTION OF 

CO-OPTION AT ITS MEETING AT 7.15PM  ON 20TH MAY 2019. 
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